
November 17, 2022 

TUCKAHOE HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION  

Village Hall – 5:00 p.m. 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

ROLL CALL 

Present:  Jennie Steinhagen  Chairperson 

  Josh Gaccione   Member 

  Ladislao Castellanos  Member 

Also in Attendance: 

  Gary Gjertsen   Village Attorney 

 

Chairperson Steinhagen announced the agenda as follows: 

Item #1 - 101 Main Street, aka “The Washington Hotel/Samuel Fee Building” 

Item #2 - Historic Preservation Commission – membership 

 

Item #1 - 101 Main Street, aka “The Washington Hotel/Samuel Fee Building” 

Member Castellanos motioned to open the public meeting, seconded by Member Gaccione 

and carried unanimously.  

Chairperson Steinhagen summarized the various criteria which can allow a building to be 

classified as an historic local landmark.  

Eastchester Town Historian Richard Forliano summarized the history of 101 Main Street and 

historic ties to Irish and Italian Immigrants who came to Tuckahoe in the 19th and 20th centuries.  

Chairperson Steinhagen noted that the public meeting was still open and will remain open 

throughout the Commission’s next meeting.  

 

Item #2 - Historic Preservation Commission – membership 

Member Gaccione stated that the Commission is expanding from three to five members 

and is currently seeking applicants interested in history and historic preservation.  



Chairperson Steinhagen stated that interested residents could send a short email to the 

village Administrator describing why they are interested in joining the Historic 

Preservation Commission and their qualifications.  

 

There being no further comments from the public or business before the Commission, upon 

motion duly made, seconded and unanimously carried, the meeting was adjourned.  

 


